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Press Release 

 
THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS WILL EXAMINE THE 2021 PRELIMINARY CONSOLIDATED RESULTS 

ON 20 JANUARY 2022 

 

 

Rome, 17 January 2022 – It is announced that the Board of Directors of Atlantia S.p.A. called on 20 January 

2022 will examine the 2021 preliminary consolidated results which will be published following the meeting.  

On the same date the Company will make available to the public also the 2022 financial calendar. 
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